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Dear supporter of St. Bridget School, 

 

You are cordially invited to become part of the 11th Annual St. Bridget School Golf Tournament to be held on Monday, 

September 16th, 2024 at the Farms Country Club in Wallingford, CT. 

 

The 2024 St. Bridget School Golf Tournament is a four-person scramble and features 18 holes of golf, lunch, dinner 

and lots of fun and prizes. 

 

Please support the St. Bridget School Golf Tournament! This is a very important fundraising event and all the 

proceeds go directly to benefit our school and students’ academic needs. 

 

You may think: “But I don’t golf”. That’s not a problem!!!  

 

You can still help our amazing school by letting your friends know about the event and helping us with sponsorships 

and ads that can help offset your HSA assessment at 100% of the value. 

 

Another opportunity to help is by donating gifts to our exciting raffle. 

 

More details are included here in the brochure including the different levels of sponsorship offered and advertising 

opportunities available. 

 

Please register early and help us make this event a success! This is always a great experience and an opportunity 

for all our school parents and supporters to get involved and make a difference for our students! 

 

Sincerely, 

2024 Bridget School Golf Tournament Committee 

Tax ID:  06-0719610 

  


